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Schools need to be supported! To allow the limited quantitive Naplan results
to be used to make qualitive statements is unsupportive of our state schools.
To allow Naplan results to be used to construct league tables of the "best"
schools is misguiding. Other countries have reported that the use of league
tables has been hugely damaging to their students and schools. Naplan tests
are a limited resource and should be used as such.



